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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: RO Yal 9166

BY AIR MAIL,

5rd December, 1958,

Dear 5ir,

Se8s "NELLIE VINKE",

T acknowledge Jour memorandum of the 21st
November and note the vessel is still laid up,

It is concluded the Speedal Survey, due at
the end of Octggggelast, wWill be dealt with in
addition to the/overdue surveys before the vessel
Proceeds to gea again, I shall be glad if you will
inform the Owners or their reépresentatives accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

C. Ritchie, Bsq.,
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